November 12, 2024, Community Meeting Q&A

Meeting Summary:

The Bladensburg Bus Garage Reconstruction Project held its fall community meeting on November 12, 2024, hosted virtually. The project team provided an introduction and overview of the project, discussed construction progress, and answered questions from the community. Additionally, the team presented a preview of what the community can expect in the upcoming quarter.

Looking ahead

Q: Is the BEB charging infrastructure scheduled?

A: The final design is nearing completion. Once the design is finalized, it will be integrated into the master schedule and updates will be shared at a future quarterly meeting.

While the design is expected to be completed soon, there are a few remaining steps, including IFC issue and approval from the Department of Building, which could potentially impact the timeline.

Q: What is happening with the closure of the circle at Douglas Street? Will truck deliveries be accommodated?

A: To close the circle at Douglas Street, the Office of the Surveyor sent out notification letters last December to obtain "No Objections" from all authorities. Once the easement process for DC Water and DDOT is finalized, the legislative process will begin a few weeks later.

A new alley located on WMATA property on recently acquired land to accommodate truck deliveries has been added.